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Nammo recognizes that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual
preparation and posting of a COP statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a
description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a ™. _
measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

On behalf of Nammo I would like to formally request a grace period until June 16, 2014 to prepare

our next COP for submission.

For Nammo, the process of gather the necessary information to meet the requirements for the COP
is closely connected to the annual reporting process. Nammo has decided to build up the annual
reporting on our web-site starting this year. However, we are in a process of upgrading and
redesigning our web-site. We plan to launch the new web-site in early June, and therefor kindly ask

for a grace period of 2 months.

Your understanding of the situation and not listing Nammo as “non-communicating” on the public
website during this grace period would be most appreciated.
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